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3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We had to unfortunately cancel our Outdoor Classroom Morning this week due to the wet and windy weather.  
We have rearranged this for Monday now and hope the weather is kind to us to allow all of our planned activities 
to take place. 
 

Parents’ Consultations 
Next week are our Parent Consultation Evenings.  Hopefully, you have all managed to sign up to see your child’s 
class teacher as we are offering virtual and face-to-face appointments again this time around.  Please let us know 
if you are having any difficulties with obtaining an appointment. 
 
We have virtual appointments running on Tuesday 7th November and face-to-face appointments on Thursday 
9th November.  I’m looking forward to seeing some of you at school on Thursday. 
 

Parent / Teacher Association 
I wanted to say a huge thank you to all of the parents involved with the PTA.  
Your hard work and support means we are able to purchase resources and 
events for the children that we wouldn’t be able to do from just our school 
budget.  So far this term, the PTA have funded new carpets for our Early 
Years and Key Stage 1 classes, waterproof aprons for Reception, art          
resources for Year 3 during our Feeling Good Day, a ‘Stranger Danger’ play 
for Key Stage 1 children as well as the resources and ‘person-power’ to 
transform the Key Stage 1 Courtyard.  Please see the ‘before’ and ‘after’      
photos below—such a transformation! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Can you spare a few hours a week to become a reading helper at our school? 
We are working with a charity called Coram Beanstalk to recruit and train volunteer reading helpers who can com-
mit to an afternoon a week to come in to school. As a reading helper, you will support at least 3 children on a one 
to one basis outside of the classroom environment. It’s a fun role that’s about much more than just listening to  
children read. 
  
As a reading helper you will support children to become readers; helping children to switch onto reading, learn to 
read and become confident independent readers. You will be trained in a proven approach and will lead sessions 
for each child that bring fun and enjoyment to the reading experience, ultimately wanting the child to choose to 
read and be enthusiastic about it! 
   
If you would like to become a reading helper at our school, or you know someone, perhaps a grandparent or a 
neighbour who would like to join our friendly school community please do consider this role.   For more               
information, or if you wish to apply, visit the website at www.corambeanstalk.org.uk or call 0207 729 4087. 
 

Woking & Sam Beare Hospice Appeal—12 Days of Christmas 
Woking & Sam Beare Hospice are holding a Christmas Market on Saturday 2nd December. One of the stalls will be 
an Advent book stall for the twelve days of Christmas. The idea is that twelve books will be individually wrapped up 
in a bundle for children to open each day. 
 
The Hospice is asking for children and parents of Barnsbury to get involved by donating any new or good quality  
pre-loved books they may have at home. If you are able to donate any books, please can they be brought into 
school by Friday 17th November.  We will then make sure they get to the Hospice Appeal organisers.  
All proceeds will go directly to Hospice care so that they can continue to help patients and their families. 

 
Vacancies 
Nursery Assistant 
Barnsbury Primary School and Nursery has an exciting opportunity to join our Nursery team. We are looking for a 
nursery practitioner to join our Early Years team and work with staff to provide an outstanding start for our    
youngest learners.    
 
This is a permanent role, working 37 weeks per year. Working hours will be 33.50 per week, Monday, 8.00am - 
4.00pm and from Tuesday - Friday between 8.00am - 3.00pm.  
More information can be found here. 
 
Kitchen Staff 
Twelve Fifteen are currently recruiting for kitchen staff at Barnsbury, please see the advert in the body of this  

newsletter. 

 
Wishing you peaceful weekend—hopefully dry and warm if you are attending any fireworks events over the week-
end. 
 
With kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 

http://www.beanstalkcharity.org.uk/
http://www.beanstalkcharity.org.uk/
https://www.eteach.com/job/nursery-assistant-1369825


Dates for your diary 2023-24 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November  

Monday 6th Outdoor Classroom Day  

Tuesday 7th 3.30-5.30pm Virtual Parents’ Evening Consultations 

Wednesday 8th Individual and Sibling Photographs 

Wednesday 8th PTA—Return Bags 2 School (8th, 9th and 10th) 

Thursday 9th Individual and Sibling Photographs 

Thursday 9th 3.30-7.00pm Face-to-face Parents’ Evening Consultations 

Friday 10th Year 6 Trip 

Saturday 11th 4.30—6.30pm PTA Fireworks Display 

Wednesday 15th 8.00am Local Governing Committee Meeting 

Friday 17th Team Building Day & 4T Class Assembly 

Friday 24th 6G Class Assembly 

December  

Friday 1st 5M Class Assembly 

Monday 4th PTA—Mince Pie Monday 

Tuesday 5th 9.30am Rock Steady Concert 

Wednesday 6th Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 7th PTA—Christmas Secret Shop in school 

Friday 8th PTA—Christmas Secret Shop in school 

Friday 8th 9.00am Rock Steady Concert 

Monday 11th PTA—Mince Pie Monday 

Monday 11th 9.30am Dress rehearsal for KS1 Christmas Production 

Monday 11th 2pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 12th 9.00am and 2pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Thursday 14th 9.30am Rock Steady Concert 

Friday 15th 1.15pm End of Term 



 

 

 

 

Star of the Week 

 

 

 

Effort  

 

 

 

Values  

Oak Clementine Sophie Ohene 

Ash Aila Nok Hang Shauna 

1B Tommy Aliza Azhaan 

1M Emily Lottie Misha 

2M Emily Harley Ezra 

2T Chloe Cormac Freya 

3B Leo Mukund Amber 

3M Precious Cecilia Isla 

4T Dexter Megaana Liam 

4D Sasha Eleanor Jack 

5M Hannah Maggie Harri 

5B Edith Olivia Aroosh 

6J Penelope Ghazel Ben 

6G James Flynn Aiden 

Congratulations to the recipients of a WOW 

certificate this week:  Megaana (4D), Abigail 

(4D), Oscar (4D), James (4D),  Zaeem (4D), 

Nayna (2M) 

Congratulations to our Super Spellers 

this week:   



Nursery Nursery received their brand new carpet this week.   

THANK YOU PTA we love it! 

Year 4 have been busy creating Christmas cards to enter a Competition, 

which extends to include all the schools in the Woking area.  We are 

super excited at the prospect of getting one of our creations chosen to 

be printed.  The winning card will be sent to King Charles, Downing 

Street and many businesses in the local and surrounding area.  In      

addition to the competitive aspect of this activity, the creativity and 

mixed medium approach has had the children thoroughly engaged.  

Year 4 



Halloween - Phonics Activity 

Another Halloween activity with this Pumpkin. Concentrating on the level your child is at. For this activity I used set 2 
sounds with my phonics group. I said the word and then got the child to repeat listening to the sounds heard. The child 
can then either write the words out on the pumpkin or use magnetic letters.     Enjoy, Miss Paice    
















